
 

 

ASX RELEASE              26 June 2020 

 

 

Securities to be Released from Voluntary Escrow 
 

Multi-disciplinary engineering and contracting firm Primero Group Limited (ASX:PGX) (“Primero”) 

is pleased to advise that in accordance with ASX Listing Rule 3.10A, that 40,495,301 

Primero ordinary shares (“Shares”) subject to voluntary escrow arrangements at the time that 

Primero was admitted to the official list of ASX, will be released from voluntary escrow on 

6 July 2020. These Shares are already quoted on ASX. 

This ASX release was authorised by the Board of Primero Group Limited. 

For more Information, please contact: 

 

Ryan Mcfarlane 

CFO and Company Secretary 

Primero Group Limited 

investor@primero.com.au 
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